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Gate opens 9:00 
Classroom doors open 9:10 
School starts 9:15 
Gate opens 3:15 
School finishes 3:30 
Nursery gates open at 9:00 and 
will remain open longer so that 
parents can drop off/pick up 
children in Reception—Y6 

Stebon pets 

Our Guinea pigs need to eat a 

lot of fresh veg to keep them 

healthy and happy. We would 

be grateful for any donations. 

They like: green beans, red  

peppers, curly cale, spinach, 

broccoli, cucumber. Please 

leave all donations in the guinea 

pig food cool box next to their 

hutch.   

Thank you very much  

Reporting your child absence 

Dear Mums, 

Dads and       

Carers 

Please could 

you inform the 

school before 9.30am in regards to 

your child's absence. You will need 

to provide a reason for their         

absence. At times an attendance    

officer may make a follow up    

courtesy call, to gather further     

information and or offer support. 

Thank you  

School safety 

You will be pleased to know we have updated and improved our security systems at the school. 

Parents/visitors will no longer be able to leave the building by 'press to exit' via the front reception 

area. Furthermore both the Nursery doors can now only be accessed by staff, children will need to 

be dropped off via the main Nursery playground gates. Therefore please ensure you are leaving 

promptly in the mornings and afternoons via the main playground gates which closes at 9.20am in 

the morning and 3.45 in the afternoon. If you are in the school at any other time Office staff will 

help you to exit.   

Number and reading partners 

Year 3 are really excited to have begun working 

with our number and reading   partners who come 

to help us with our learning. They come especially 

to work with us giving up time from their important 

jobs. We read our favourite books and played  

number games in our first session together.  
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Attendance—Every day matters; every minute counts  

Stebon’s magic number is 97. That’s because we’re aiming for 97% attendance this 

year.  This week’s attendance was  97.2% - 

amazing, for the fourth week!  

Congratulations to this week’s attendance 
winners,  with an amazing 

99.67% record: 

 Nelson Mandela Y5 

PS Do ask your child about ice lollies & what these have to do with 
good attendance. 
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Cycling lessons for Year 2 

Year 2 have been enjoying their weekly cycling lessons. Everyone has been developing more confidence as well as 

learning about cycle safety checks.  


